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Dear Applicant, 
  
On behalf of the Governing Board of St Mary’s CE Primary School, I would like to thank you for the interest 
you have shown in the post of Headteacher.  
 
The school has made significant progress within a short space of time and we are looking for the right person 
to continue that development.  
 
The governing board wish to appoint an inspirational leader. Governors want our new Headteacher to build on 
the excellent achievements to date and lead the community, parents and staff in providing a school that is 
safe, caring and ambitious. Our aim is to provide an excellent educational opportunity for the all.  
 
This is an exciting time for our school and we are confident that St. Mary’s CE would provide a stimulating 
environment to support and develop your professional career.    
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Councillor Patricia Sullivan  
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